
 

Memo                

 

 

 

To: Dr. Karla Guseman 

 

CC: Board of Education 

 

From:  Dr. Ilandus Hampton 

 

Date:  March 16, 2020 

 

Re: Asbestos and Lead Abatement for Joliet Central Media Center and  

Joliet West Media Center 

  

 

 

The objective of this project is to remove asbestos and lead containing materials in a safe, legal, 

and cost-effective manner.  The asbestos and lead abatement specifications were developed to 

provide contractual procedures for a Contractor to complete the project according to the rules 

and regulations of the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA), and the Illinois 

Department of Public Health (IDPH) Asbestos Abatement Act. 

 

A Notice was published on February 9, 2020. The district received three bids on March 5, 2020.  

Based on the scope review, EHC is the lowest responsible bidder (see attachment) at a cost of 

$239,800.00.  The project is scheduled to begin after the last day of school.   

 

The administration recommends the Board of Education approve hiring EHC to abatement 

asbestos and lead for the Joliet Central Media Center and Joliet West Media Center, in the 

amount of $239,800.00.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience. 

 

 

Thank you.  
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